M= 547 W. Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60661 312.322.6900 metrarail.com

March 30, 2017

VIA EMAIL

Mr. Asa Benham

Rail Development Group

Email: Asa.Benham@raildev.com

RE: 17-FOIA-049 Info — New IFB #23726
Dear Mr. Benham:

We are 1n receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5
ILCS 140/1 ef seq.

On February 16, 2017, we received your request for information regarding Metra’s contract for the
repair and return of railroad switch machines (“Request”).

We contacted you on February 24 to ask if you would clarify if what you were seeking was the last
contract for the above-referenced service. You responded that same day confirming this was the
document you were requesting.

In response to your Request, Metra’s Procurement department is providing you with the last blanket
purchase order for the repair and return of railroad switch machines, PO #B23780, issued to your
company on December 20, 2012.

If we can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Kathleen E. Haton

Freedom of Information Officer

fola@metrarr.com

FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642

Attachment

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast Illinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation.



